
Congratulations Jim Bauer 
 
I just learned that one of our members, Jim Bauer, won the Minnesota State Mid-Range (600 yds) 
Championship in F-Open and finished 2nd in the Minnesota State Long-Range (1,000 yds) 
Championship, also in the F-Open category.  Jim’s team also finished first in the Minnesota team 
match.  In his home state of Wisconsin’s Mid-Range Championship, Jim finished 2nd in an extremely 
close match.  Jim continued his fine shooting against the best shooters in the Country at this year’s F-
Class National Championship, finishing 18th out of 85 High Master competitors. 
 
John McGowen 

 


